
As an Oregon resident I want to express my support of  HB 2728. Coyote killing contests are not only disruptive to the ecosystem 
balance but also unethical and lacking the support of science-based wildlife management. There are more intelligent, respectful 
ways to manage conflicts between coyotes and pets or livestock. There is no place for killing “contests” in a civilized society seeking 
to maintain a healthy ecosystem. 


